

Denville Township Schools

400 Morris Ave, Suite 279, Denville, New Jersey 07834

Mr. Steven Forte, Superintendent
Ph. 973-983-6530
Fax: 973-784-4778
sforte@denville.org

Denville Community September 16, 2016

Strategic Planning Process

The District will undergo a new Five-Year Strategic Planning Process this winter. To accomplish this task we will need community members to help us. Later this year we will be sending out more information on this important topic and a sign up survey. For now please see the dates below:

Community Meeting Dates, Time and Location:

All at Valleyview Middle School Cafeteria from 7:00-8:30 PM

Meeting 1- January 12, 2017 (Snow date- Jan 17)

Meeting 2- February 9, 2017 (Snow date- Feb 21)

Meeting 3- March 7, 2017 (Snow date- Mar 14)

Information on the process will be posted on the website below and sent out via the Friday Folder and School Messenger:

http://www.denville.org/community.cfm?subpage=1493296